At the October 17, 2017 meeting held at Davey Elementary, the Kent City
Schools Board of Education took the following action:

Superintendent’s report:

Linda Paulus gave an analysis of the 2016-17 State Report Card results.

General business:

Heard a presentation about Davey’s Recycling Team from Laura Typpo
and about the Zones of Regulation framework from Brianne Blatt. Fourth
graders from Caroline Lenzo’s and Julie Gray’s classrooms read their
poetry.

Presented a Friend of Kent Schools to Roosevelt student Dissac
Foreman, who helps distribute Birdie Bags at Davey all year.

Recognized Thompson Electric with the Collaborative Organization of the
Month award. The company sponsored Birdie Bags at Davey for the year.
Approved the five-year forecast.

Approved adoption of Board Policy updates.

Approved agreement with Kent State University BLCSI for Saudi Arabian
exchange program.

Approved food service contract with Aramark.

Approved 3-year renewal for position bonds.

Approved agreement for Technology Services.

Approved agreement to rent Central School parking lot.

Approved Hall of Fame Class of 2018.

Approved non-scheduled wage increase.

Approved contract with LLA Therapy.

Approved disposal of surplus property.

Approved out-of-state field trip of the CADET CTE program to Henry Ford
Museum.

Personnel issues:

Approved June 1, 2018 retirement of Edith Damron, head custodian at
Davey Elementary.
Approved appointments of classified, supplementals and substitutes.

Miscellaneous:

Accepted donations totaling $16,563.31, including $12,213.31 from NMG
Aerospace for tooling materials for CADET CTE program at Roosevelt.



